
 

 

 

STUDENT CONDUCT  
DRESS CODE  

The Gore Board of Education believes that the majority of the students in the public schools recognize their own  
individuality and have no need to express themselves in extreme dress or grooming styles. Generally, dress and  
grooming standards as determined by the students and their parents will not be questioned. The only requirements  
the board of education insists upon are that students' dress and grooming shall not lead school officials to reasonably  
believe that such dress or grooming will disrupt, interfere with, or detract from school activities, or create a health or  
other hazard to the student's safety or to the safety of others.  

The superintendent is directed to establish a regulation supporting this policy.  

 

.,  
-,  

 


